

Tennessee Housing Development Agency

Andrew Jackson Building Third Floor 502 Deaderick St., Nashville, TN 37243

Bill Lee Governor

Ralph M. Perrey Executive Director

June 3, 2024

Re: Requesting promotion of the Housing Needs Survey for the Public on behalf of the Tennessee Housing Development Agency (THDA)

Greetings from the State of Tennessee!

You are receiving this letter because you are influential in housing, infrastructure, homelessness services, local government, community resources, or fair housing work.

The State of Tennessee is developing the 2025 – 2029 Consolidated Plan, which is the five-year strategic plan for the State. The Consolidated Plan sets goals for housing and community development programs (CDBG, ESG, HOME, HOPWA, and HTF) that receive federal funding from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).

For the development of this plan, the State is requesting feedback from the public to learn more about Tennessee's housing needs and to develop potential responses. The Tennessee Housing Needs Survey for the Public will help the State understand individual opinions and experiences with housing issues, including housing affordability, homelessness, community infrastructure, community resources, and fair housing. All survey responses are anonymous.

We invite you to encourage people in your communities, especially those your entity/organization serves, to take the Tennessee Housing Needs Survey for the Public by hanging the promotional flyers included with this letter. (We also encourage you to take the survey to get your feedback as a private citizen!) Finally, you can visit THDA's social media pages and share our posts promoting the survey.

If someone needs assistance or accommodations to participate, please email research@thda.org.

Thank you for helping us reach Tennesseans and better meet their housing needs!

Regards,

Amara Mattingly Senior Research Analyst, Research and Planning Division Tennessee Housing Development Agency



Tennessee Housing Needs Survey

Open to ALL Tennesseans. Please respond by July 31, 2024.

Affordable, decent, safe, and fair housing matters to everyone.
The Tennessee Housing Development Agency (THDA) and partners are conducting a study of housing needs in Tennessee and are seeking your experiences and opinions.

Please scan the QR code or visit the link below by July 31, 2024.

The survey is posted at

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Y63FPNQ



Please contact research@thda.org for questions and accommodations.





